
 

from the Director’s Desk 

2020 

 
 Happy New Year!!  I hope you all had a safe, blessed and healthy 
Christmas break.  Our preschool is rested up and ready for the winter 
and spring activities to come!  We will be getting back to our old routines.   
 The teachers will take the children outside everyday as long as 
weather permits.  This means that if it is above freezing they will go out.  
Playing outside is such an important part of a child’s development, both 
physically and mentally!  So make sure they come to school with 
outerwear that is appropriate for all of our different temperatures. 
 Also, with us being right in the middle of cold and flu season, please 
remember these tips: 
 Teach your children to cough in the bend of their arm instead of 

hands, which helps prevent the germs from spreading 
 Warm, soapy water for at least 30 seconds is necessary to kill germs 

on hands 
  Your child is required to stay at home after a fever has been gone for 

24 hours WITHOUT the use of fever-reducing medicine. 
 The best place to be for your child to be when he/she isn’t feeling 

good is at home resting with you! 
  In February we will have our re-enrollment for the 2020-
2021 school year.  More information to come later!   
 It’s going to be a very Happy Preschool New Year! 
       Mrs. Patti 

Silent Auction Help Needed!! 

We are looking for donations of great items, theme baskets, and donations from businesses.  
Some of the items we had last year were Rounds of Golf, Landscaping Gift Certificate, 
 Restaurant Gift cards, Books and Candles, themed baskets such as scrapbooking, wine, 
games, spa, movies, etc…  If you would like to donate items, please let me know.  Also, if you 
would like to go around to local businesses and ask for donations, I would so appreciate the 
help!! 



Upcoming Events 
Epiphany Church Service…..January 9th 

Library Days….January 13th-14th 
Preschool Closed (Martin Luther King Day)...Jan. 20th 

Pizza Lunch with Dad……..Jan. 30th 
Catholic Schools Week….Jan. 26th-Feb 1st 

Elena (MMO)………….Jan 2nd 
Abraham (MMO)………...Jan. 5th 

Mrs. Cecilia……..….Jan. 15th 
Rhys (2’s)…….Jan. 15th 

 

Birthdays 

Please remember if the Henry County Schools are 
closed due to weather-related problems, the pre-
school will be closed as well.  Watch WSBTV to see the 
list of closings.  I will also send texts, emails and post 
on our Facebook page.   


